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20 June 2018 

 

Committee Secretary  
Education and Employment – Legislation Committee 
Parliament House  
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

 

Dear Secretary, 

Re: Hansard Correction 

I am writing in relation to the Education and Employment Senate Estimates – Legislation 
Committee’s Hearing of 5 June 2018. 

I wish to correct a statement inadvertently presented in evidence. They are outlined below. 

 
1. On page 13 of Hansard: Ms Rodgers stated: We did considerable consultation with 

stakeholders and we found that it could increase supply 
 
The correct statement should state 
 
Ms Rodgers: “We did considerable consultation with stakeholders and we found that it could 
increase the quality of supply.” 
 
I would appreciate it if you could draw this fact to the attention of the committee and apologise 
for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lisa Rodgers 
Chief Executive Officer 


